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The FIRST Robotics program my children participated in when they were in High 
School was invaluable to their education. They learned skills from knowledgeable 
mentors that helped them in their higher education and their work life beyond. They 
learned problem solving and social skills that they continue to use to this day. 
Funding for these programs is tight and every little bit will help.


